

TTC's Anti-Racism Strategy and Anti-Racism Policy

TTC Board Decision

The TTC Board on June 20, 2024, adopted the following:

That the TTC Board:

- 1. Approve the Anti-Racism Strategy (Attachment 1) for adoption across the TTC.
- 2. Refer the Anti-Racism Policy (Attachment 2) to the Human Resources Committee for review.
- 3. Request staff to report annually on the progress of the Anti-Racism Strategy.
- 4. Request staff to forward the Strategy to the City of Toronto's Confronting Anti-Black Racism Unit, Indigenous Affairs Office and the Ombudsman Toronto.
- 5. Request staff to forward all progress reports to members of City Council.